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                                             Harrison Township Zoning Commission 

                                                                  April 3, 2018 

Members present: Chris Johnson, Rodney Osborne, Laney McLaughlin, Linda Miller, Anthony Sharp, and Bill 

Evenson. 

 

Also present: Tom Frederick, Zoning Inspector, Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary and Marilyn Martin  

of Anderson Reporting. 

Guest: Rick Biniker 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 7:04 pm by Chris Johnson with all standing for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to present the proposed revisions to the Harrison Township Zoning 

Resolution. The articles to be considered are: 

Article 3 Definitions 

Article 5 Enforcement 

Article 10 General Provisions 

Article 12 Ag-Agriculture 

Article 14 Outdoor Lighting 

Article 15 B-Business 

Article 16 M-1 General Manufacturing 

Article 17 Exceptions and Modifications 

Ms. Johnson asked for any comments or questions from the public in attendance. 

There were no comments or questions. 

At 7:09 pm Mr. Osborne moved to close the Public Hearing. Ms. McLaughlin seconded. 

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

The working session began at 7:10 pm. 

The minutes of the March 6, 2018 meeting were read. 

Ms. McLaughlin moved to approve the minutes. Ms. Miller seconded.  

The minutes were approved with unanimous ayes. 

The board reviewed all the articles with proposed revisions.  

Consideration was given to all the recommendations from the Licking County Planning Commission. 

Each proposed revision was reviewed with the recommendations. Some changes were made to the original proposed 

revisions that were submitted to the LCPC in March. 

Mr. Osborne moved submit Articles 3,5,10,12,14,15,16 and 17 with the revisions to the Harrison Township Board of 

Trustees. 

At 8:28 pm Mr. Osborne moved to adjourn. Ms. Miller seconded. Motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

Respectfully submitted       Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary      Chris Johnson, Chair      

The public hearing was professionally recorded by Anderson Reporting                     


